
St. Peter School    Home of the Hornets 

Mission Statement 

We are St. Peter Elementary School and Preschool, a Catholic faith community of diverse learners, devoted to cultivating growth in body,  

mind and spirit as we seek to live out the gospel message of Christ. 

702 Cleveland Ave NW  Canton  OH  44702    Phone:330-452-0125    Fax:330-452-0253 

    Newsletter for December 5, 2024 

 RETURN THURSDAY FOLDER TO SCHOOL –If your child does not return your black 
Thursday folder to the school, you will not receive a weekly newsletter until that folder 
is returned.  It is not up to us to keep reminding the students to take them home to 
their parents and then return them to school the next day.  We are having more and 
more people NOT return them to school. Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 

PICTURE RETAKE DAY  -  Picture retake day is Thursday, Dec 12th.  If 

your child was     absent the first time we had pictures taken or you 

don’t like the packet of pictures from the first time, your student can get 

their picture retaken that day.  You must return the packet of pictures 

taken the first time for retakes to be done.  Students having pictures tak-

en that day are permitted to “DRESS UP”.  No jeans, hoodies or shirts 

with writing.   

NO LATCHKEY ON  

THURSDAY, DEC. 19th AND FRIDAY, DEC 20th   

Please make other arrangements for your students to get home those two days!!  

CHANGES IN TRANSPORTATION AT THE END OF THE DAY!!  If you need to 

make a change in transportation home for your child, PLEASE text the 

school at 330-887-2111 before 2:00pm. 

PROPER WINTER ATTIRE-Please make your child wear coat, hats and gloves to school 

everyday now that the weather is getting colder.  We go outside for recess unless the 

wind chill is very low.  They need to be dressed properly!!! 

CHRISTMAS PROGRAM-We will have our annual Christmas Music Pro-

gram on Wednesday, December 18th at 6:30pm in the church.  Please 

use the first door leading from the parking lot to enter. (Please do not 

use the back door or the Cleveland Avenue door). 


